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Dear Reader 
 
The year 2022 brings about significant amendments to the Employment Contracts Act in relation to the 
necessity to take over Directive (EU) 2019/1152 of the European Parliament and of the Council on 
transparent and predictable working conditions in the European Union. Draft amendments have been 
prepared by the Ministry of Social Affairs (Source: Employment Contracts Act, Public Service Act and 
Working Conditions of Employees Posted to Estonia Act. Draft and explanatory memorandum).  
 
The draft significantly extends the amount of the data of which and of the changes of which an 
employer must inform an employee in writing when an employee commences work. The procedure for 
submitting and retaining this data is also supplemented. As the changes made with this draft extend to 
already concluded employment contracts, it is recommended to start the preparations of necessary 
documentation as soon as possible.  

The attorneys of Rödl & Partner Law Office are ready to help you with the preparation of the 
necessary changes. Please contact with our partner attorney at law Alice Salumets (email: 
alice.salumets@roedl.com) 

Please find the complete Newsletter on our website » 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Alice Salumets 
Attorney-at-Law 
Partner 

 
 

 

   

LinkedIn » | Facebook » 
 

 

  
 

Imprint 

 

  
Publisher: 
Rödl & Partner Estonia 
Tartu mnt 13 
10145 Tallinn 
info@roedl.ee 
www.roedl.com/estonia 

 
Responsible for the content: 
Alice Salumets 
alice.salumets@roedl.com 
 
Layout/Type: 
Aiki Tiisler 
aiki.tiisler@roedl.com 
 
 

 

 
This Newsletter offers non-binding information and is intended for 
general information purposes only. It is not intended as legal, tax or 
business administration advice and cannot be relied upon as individual 
advice. When compiling this Newsletter and the information included 
herein, Rödl & Partner used every endeavour to observe due diligence 
as best as possible, nevertheless Rödl & Partner cannot be held liable 
for the correctness, up-to-date content or completeness of the 
presented information. The information included herein does not relate 
to any specific case of an individual or a legal entity, therefore, it is 
advised that professional advice on individual cases is always sought. 
Rödl & Partner assumes no responsibility for decisions made by the 
reader based on this Newsletter. Should you have further questions 
please contact Rödl & Partner contact persons. 

The entire content of the newsletter and the technical 
information on the Internet is the intellectual property of Rödl & Partner 
and is protected by copyright. Users may load, print or copy the 
contents of the newsletter only for their own use. Any changes, 
duplication, distribution or public reproduction of the content or parts 
thereof, whether online or offline, require the prior written consent of 
Rödl & Partner. 
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